NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Procurement of Consulting Services for the System Design, Development and Implementation of a Planning and
Financial Information System (PFIS) for the Department of Tourism
(DOT-BAC REI No. 2024-011)

Due to lack of quorum on September 13, 2024, notice is hereby issued to declare the postponement of the
Opening of Eligibility Documents for the above-mentioned procurement project. This shall form part of the Bidding

Documents.

The updated schedule of activities is as follows:
I Activities From
1. Opening of Eligibility | 1. The address for opening of bids is 4th
Floor, Conference Room, DOT Bldg., No.
351 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City

To
1. The address for opening of bids is 4th
Floor, Conference Room, DOT Bldg.,
No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati
City

Documents

The date and time for opening of bids

The date and time for opening of bids is
is 18 September 2024 at 11:00 a.m.

16 September 2024 at 10:00 a.m.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

USEC. FERDI{JAND C. JUMAPAO
BAC Chairperson

16 September 2024
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